BRENT A. BLANCHARD ATTORNEY & COUNSELOR AT LAW LICENSED TO PRACTICE LAW IN UTAH AND NEVADA

BLANCHARD LEGAL SOLUTIONS.

321 NORTH MALL DRIVE, SUITE R201 St. GEORGE, UTAH 84790-7361 (435) 319-0098 FAX (435) 215-4485 blanchardlaw1@gmail.com

November 14, 2013

Utah Public Service Commission Heber M. Wells Building 160 East 300 South Salt Lake City, UT 84114

via e-mail to psc@utah.gov; original following via US Mail

re:

Request to Keep Docket No. 13-2567-01 Open

for

Application of Bumblebee Water System, Inc. for a Certificate of Convenience and Necessity to Operate as a Public Utility or for Exemption;

and

Submittal of Updated Exhibit s and Proposed Tariff

Dear Members of the Public Service Commission:

Please accept this office's apologies for not being able to submit responses to the Division of Public Utilities' information requests until the recent deadline. I have no control and often little influence over the accounting firm which is providing services to Bumblebee Water System, Inc. ("Bumblebee"), and did not receive the two spreadsheets responsive to the Division until the day before a full-day trial. Then a few days after that I had out of town travel and all-day depositions which kept me from fully incorporating the updated information into updated Exhibits until the weekend before Veteran's day.

For those reasons, I ask on behalf of Bumblebee that the docket be kept open so that the Division can evaluate the responses and make any new recommendations based on them.

Regarding the submittal of a proposed Bumblebee Tariff yesterday with the Commission, it is named "Tariff No. 2" to avoid confusion with the Exhibit Tariff No. 1 which accompanied the Application for Certificate of Convenience and Necessity. Tariff No. 2 is the first one to be separately filed with the Commission, and incorporates changes responsive to the Division's comments.

Enclosed with this letter (and attached to the e-mail) are native word-processing format copies of the documents previously submitted with the paper filings. Please accept them as completing the filing process. The updated rules do not specify Microsoft Excel spreadsheets as also being acceptable, but since the two additional Exhibits (14 and 15) were provided by the Division in that format, I will conclude that those documents already sent are also acceptable.

It further appears that updated Exhibit 9 was not included with the paper filing, so an original and five copies of that are also enclosed with the mailed copy of this letter.

If any additional information or documents are needed, please do not hesitate to contact this office. The fastest responses are possible through the blanchardlawl@gmail.com e-mail address.

Thank you very much for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

BLANCHARD LEGAL SOLUTIONS, PC

BRENT A. BLANCHARD

cc: Utah Division of Public Utilitiescc: Bumblebee Water System, Inc.